
R E M I N D E R :

Who? All SRAE students in Grade 3, Grade 4, Grade 5, and Beginning Band

What? THE SRAE SPRING CONCERT!

When? Wednesday, May 17th
6:00 STUDENT CALL TIME

6:30 START
Where?

Slippery Rock Area

HIGH SCHOOL

auditorium

SPRING

CONCERT

More? please encourage your student to check their

Google Classroom page for more information!

If you missed
the last note...



Your students have worked hard and spent a lot of time in
preparation for this performance. At SRAE, we have ONE public
3-5 performance a year, and music (as many of the other
activities in which your students participate) is a team "sport".
Every student missing from that stage will affect their peers and
the performance that they have ALL worked toward. Their
presence on 5/17 is expected. That being said, please notify me
of any extenuating circumstances as soon as possible at
greer_wardlaw@slipperyrock.k12.pa.us so that I can prepare
appropriately for any necessary absences.

As a reminder, music is not a graded class (Pass/Fail only), and
no repercussions will occur as a result of any absences.

COURTESY NOTIFICATIONS:


